The September 11th Remembrance Foundation of Bernards Township



Dedication of

A Place To Remember

Sunday, September 10, 2006 5:00 P.M.

A Word of Thanks

We would like to give special thanks to the following businesses and individuals who helped make this memorial possible. We are grateful for their unwavering support and dedication:

> Peter Messina Bernards Township Engineer

Anthony Sblendorio
Back To Nature Landscape Design

John Cortese John Cortese Mason Contracting

> Jim Spratford Suburban Buildings Inc.

> Steve Dobossy R&R Irrigation Company

Mary Lou Des Champs Storr Tractor Company/Toro Irrigation

> Bill McGettigan Gates Flag Company

Raymond J. Donovan, WTC Beam Schiavone Construction Company

Frank Ansede Basking Ridge Electric



September 11 Remembrance Foundation of Bernards Township 1 Collyer Lane Basking Ridge, NJ 07920

Trustees

Susan Picarro, President Maryanne Farrell Katu Soulas

Crin Finnegan Carolyn Kelly

Pete Wright, Committee Chair Stacey Staub Eileen Hannaford Bob Kumpf

Back to Nature Landscape Assoicates P.O. Box 153 Oldwick Road Oldwick, NJ 08858

12 September 06

Subject:

Design & Construction Donation for

A Place To Remember Memorial

Dear Sirs,

On behalf of the September 11th Remembrance Foundation of Bernards Township I want to thank you for your kind and generous donation valued at \$54,773.75 towards "A Place To Remember", the Township's memorial to those residents who lost their lives in the attack of the World Trade Center on September 11, 2001.

Sincerely yours,

Peter Wright, Committee Chair

September 11th Remembrance Foundation of Bernards Township